
 

CIRCULAR 
 

IIS/JED/PRL/2023-24/06                                                                                                           Date: April 25, 2023 

Subject: Reopening of School in Physical & Online Mode w.e.f. April 26, 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

In the light of current situation in Sudan, Indians are likely to be repatriated from Sudan to India via 
Jeddah. To ensure their safety and well-being along with care, IIS, Jeddah Boys’ Section Building will be 
temporarily used as transit stay for our fellow Indians under the overall guidance from Embassy of India, 
Riyadh and Consulate General of India, Jeddah. 
 

In view of this situation, the classes for the students of Grades I to XII (BS) will be conducted in online 
mode to prevent academic loss w.e.f. Wednesday, April 26, 2023 till further notice. 
 
The conduct of classes for the students of KG, I & II - Primary Section building in Al-Rehab Dist. and                  
III to XII Girls' Section building in Al-Aziziah Dist. will be in regular physical mode as per the usual time 
schedule. 
 
The School Management Committee deeply appreciates the cooperation of parents in this noble 
humanitarian gesture for our compatriots. 

 
 

Principal - i/c 

Copy to:  
▪ Principal 
▪ COE & VP-BS - i/c 
▪ FO 
▪ AO  
▪ HMs - I to XII - BS  
▪ System Administrator 
▪ Estate Section 
▪ Transport Section 
▪ All Students of BS 
▪ School Website 
 

Copy for information to:  

▪ School Observer (WR)         
▪ School Managing Committee      
▪ VP-GS 
▪ HMs - I to XII-GS & KG Supervisor 
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